	October 2019
Election of the Members
of the SPIBA Executive Committee
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BALLOT

Each member company of SPIBA is entitled to receive one ballot and to vote for ONE candidate to serve as members of the Executive Committee.  Please indicate with an “X” your choice of ONE candidate.  (To help you make an educated choice, please review the candidate’s profile attached to this ballot.) There is also an option to abstain, which you may choose.  In this case please check “abstain” bоx.

(
I vote for Mr. Sergey Parshin, General Manager, Smurfit Kappa St. Petersburg
(
I abstain

Company Name:____________________________________________________________
Name (please print):_________________________________________________________
Date:_____________________________________________________________________
The completed ballots should be returned to SPIBA office, or via e-mail at office@spiba.ru, or by fax at 325-9092 by October 18th, 2019.

ALL THE COMPLETED BALLOTS WILL BE PROCESSED ON A CONFIDENTIAL BASIS.

Санкт-Петербургская Международная Бизнес-Ассоциация на Северо-Западе (СПИБА)
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